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September 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

All Years: Can you help support our PTA this year? 
 
During the year, we run discos for our year 7 and 8 students and a small number of events for 
parents and families. Being a member isn’t a burden and you do not need to attend every meeting or 
event! 
 
The AGM of the Holt School PTA will take place on Thursday 21 September at 7.00pm in the 
Senior Library when we will be planning our events for this term.  We would really welcome new 
parents so please do come along if you can? 
 
Our PTA is very successful, raising over £10,000 last year for equipment for the school. If you can’t 
give your time there are still ways you can support us: 
 
1. By registering with Easyfundraising and raising donations for the school when you shop online. 
It's really simple and doesn't cost you anything. All you have to do is: 
 
Go to: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/273AAI/QNZL43  
Enter The Holt School PTA - Wokingham in the search box  
Click Join Us and enter your details and click on Create My Account  
Choose from over 3,300 retailers, do your online shopping as normal and our cause will receive a 
free donation at no extra cost to you for every purchase you make.  
 
Plus sign up before midnight 17th September and we'll receive a bonus £2 donation when you raise 
your first donation! 
 
2. By taking part in our 100 club monthly draw. Membership can be purchased via Wisepay now 
for £12.00 per entry. 
 
3. By matched funding if available through your employer.  
 
Thank you for all of your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Janet Perry 
School Business Manager & PTA Treasurer 
 


